
Hello Everyone,         November 2022 

Once again this year, we’ll be partnering with the West Point Parents Group to send care 

packages to troops overseas. During the next several weeks, please shop for the items below.  On Dec 

3rd, we will have a drive-through at NPC from 10-12, when you can drive to NPC, pop your trunk, and a 

team will be ready to collect your items.  From 12-3 on that same day, we’ll be packing the items and 
getting them ready for shipment.  This activity is open to all who are interested.   

If you don’t want to go to the grocery store, we will also need donations to pay for shipping the 
packages.  You can send a check to the church with “Military Ministry Project” in the memo line.   

Thank-you so much for all your support for our troops and this ministry.     

The Military Ministry Leadership Team & The West Point Parents Group 

 

Peanut butter, Nutella 

 

Crackers (Carr’s, peanut butter, cheese, cheese-its, etc.) 

 

Protein bars, Trail mix (individual pkgs) 

 

Jerky (pepperoni, turkey or beef—no pork) 

 

Drink mix flavoring for water (individual packets) 

 

Fruit snacks and dried fruit  

 

Ready-made meals (microwave pastas with Velveeta cheese packets, etc.) 

 

Popcorn, Seeds & Nuts 

 

Coffee 

 

Tuna or chicken pouches 

 

Candy or gum  

 

Playing cards 

 

Magazines (Sports illustrated, People, Field & Stream—current issues) 

 

Comics, crossword puzzles, puzzle books 

 

Toiletries: lip balm, baby wipes, deodorant (travel size, non-aerosol), powder (travel size), sunscreen (travel size, 

non-aerosol) 

 

Hand warmers and/or Socks 

 

Mechanical pencils 

 

Batteries (AA and/or AAA) 

 

**Hand-made cards or hand-written letters—cards from kids are well loved 


